CITY OF KYLE

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

NOTICE OF PRESENCE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF THE CITY OF KYLE CITY COUNCIL AND PLANNING AND ZONING
COMMISSION AND BOARD OF ADJUSTMENTS

Pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 551, V. T. C. A., Government Code, notice is
hereby given of a possible quorum of the Kyle City Council and the Planning and
Zoning Commission and Board Adjustments at the recognition of outgoing Council
Member Tammy Swaton and Council Member Samantha Bellows for their service
to the City of Kyle and recognition of Kyle Area Youth Advisory Council Member,
James Collins for his service as KAYAC City Council Liaison, to be held at Kyle
City Hall, 100 West Center Street, Kyle, TX on Wednesday, June 10, 2015 at 6:30
p-m.

Notice of possible quorum: Kyle City Council and Kyle Planning and Zoning
Commission, City of Kyle, Texas and Board of Adjustments. This notice is posted in
order to meet the requirements of the Open Meetings Act, in the event that the
number of City Council members, Planning and Zoning Commissioners and Board
of Adjustment Members present at the session makes the Act applicable.

This notice was posted on the Sth day of June, 2015 prior to 6:30 p.m.
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Amelia Sanchez
City Secretary




